NPSA NEWS

Second-hand Uniform Sale
20'" January 2-2pm

Our first second-hand uniform sale of 2022 will be held on Saturday 29th January from 2:00PM-4:00PM in the
upper school hall. We will be accepting payment by card or cash (exact money only, please).

If you have out-grown, good condition (i.e. good enough that you'd be prepared to pay for it yourself) uniform
that you would like to donate, please put it in the green barrel in the upper school foyer. The barrel is always
there, so you can drop off uniform at any time (Covid-regulations permitting). Please note: we don't accept, or
sell, second-hand shoes or trainers (they take up too much storage space).

&\ Bath Half 2023

Could you, would you, run the Bath Half to raise funds for the NPSA in 2023?! A few years ago, a team of
Newbridge parents and staff raised over £2000 doing just that, and we'd love to have a team taking part in
this fantastic local event next year.

We pay for your place, all you need to do is commit to running the Half and raising a minimum of £150 through
sponsorship. We'll help with fundraising, and we can definitely promise you a huge amount of support along
the Newbridge section of the route!

If you've always said to yourself that you'll run the Half one day, why not give it a go? It's a challenge for regular
runners and newbies alike, but the sense of achievement at the end is enormous.

We'll soon be able to buy places for next year's event, so while you don't have to say a definite yes today, if
you're interested please let us know by emailing npsabath@gmail.com so we can gauge how many places we
might need.

Upcoming NPSA Vacancies

Another reminder that at the end of this year we will have vacancies for:

° Ticketing Co-ordinator
° Secretary
° Chair

You can find out more about what these roles involve here or by speaking to Mim Wharf, Fiona Remnant or
Katherine Wellings - email npsabath@gmail.com and we'll put you in touch.

If you're an organised person who enjoys being part of a team, and you have a bit of time to spend helping
support our school on a regular basis, then you could be just who we're looking for. Please do get in touch!

Don’t forget to sign up for Amazon Smile
& The Giving Machine. Find out more here ©
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